
CALENDAR 

Monday-Tuesday 

May 15th – 16th  

Florida Science  

Assessment for 5th Graders 
 

Friday, May 19th 

Holland Hornet Fun Run!  
 

Monday, May 22nd 

Sixth-Grade Field Trip 
 

Wednesday-Friday  

May 24th – 26th 

Early-Release Days 

Dismissal 1:15 pm 
  

Thursday, May 25th 

6th Grade Promotion and 

Awards Ceremony 
 

Friday, May 26th  

 Last Day of School 

Report Cards Issued 

 

Monday May 30th 

Summer Break Begins 

 

 

50 Holland Court 

Satellite Beach, FL  32937 
https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES 

 

   VISION:  To help all students develop skills, concepts, attitudes, and values which enable them        
 to be successful members of society. 

  MISSION:  Looking toward our children’s future with challenging learning experiences that will 
    lead to success. 

 

Registration for the 2023-24 school year is in full 

swing!  We have processed completed registration 

packets from the majority of our families, and we 

THANK YOU for getting them returned so quickly and 

thoroughly!  If you have not yet completed your 

registration forms for next year, please do so ASAP.  If 

your child attends Holland on an Educational Location 

Option, the window to apply will reopen on May 22nd 

and close on June 21st!  Kindergarten and new student registration are also 

happening now, so spread the word!  Simply stop by the front office, email 

HollandElementary@brevardschools.org, or call us at 321-773-7591.  More details 

are available on our school website at https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES.  

Thank you! 

 

Please see your email for a link to pre-register to 

attend.  Please bring ID for check in.  Umbrellas and 

sunglasses are strongly encouraged. 

FRIDAY, MAY 26 

https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES
mailto:HollandElementary@brevardschools.org
https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES


SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

   

  

 
 

We want to say a HUGE thank you to our 
2022-2023 PTO Board Members! 

President:  Brandi Post 
Vice President:  Kimberly Wise 

Secretary:  Tina Goode 
Treasurer:  Michael Capozzi 

Ways and Means:  Lauren Jones 
Parent Liaison Coordinator:  Aimee Molineaux 

 

Thank you for your tireless work and 
commitment!  You have supported us all year 

long, and we could not do what we do without 
you! 

THANK YOU SO MUCH! 

 
 

 
 

Waitlist Applications:   

Educational Location Option  

for 2023-2024 (ELO) 
 

For those families who missed the application to attend 
Holland Elementary School with the Educational Location 

Option (formerly Out-of-Area), the next window for 
completing ELO applications is May 22 through June 21 
this year.  ELOs must be renewed each year.  If you live 

outside our zoned area, please apply now, if you have not 
already, at:   https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family.   

 

For questions or assistance with ELO Applications, please contact 
Jessica Flores at flores.jessicamari@brevardschools.org.   

 

For general questions regarding registration for 2023-2024, please 
contact Burcu Ramos at ramos.burcu@brevardschools.org. 

 
 

Dear Holland Families,  

What a wonderful week we had during Teacher Appreciation 

Week last week!  From the bottom of our hearts, we thank 

you for the flowers, gift cards, sweet treats, and wonderful 

notes of appreciation; thank you for all the ways you made 

us feel special!  Our teachers and staff were overwhelmed 

by the kindness and generosity you showed us. 

We also want to thank our PTO for the daily fun and 

generosity they planned for us each day.  We enjoyed the coffee truck, smoothies, 

sweet treat buffet, May the 4th fun and games, and the wonderful luncheon!  We 

are full of gratitude for the amazing community we have and thank you for giving 

us such a wonderful Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week!  

With gratitude, Holland Teachers and Staff 

 

 

Pizza Hut (Beachside) 

Puzino’s Pizza 

Mrs. Latraverse 

Tropical Smoothie 

Café (Viera- Renee) 

Chick- fil-a (Viera) 

Texas Roadhouse 

Starbucks (Eau Gallie) 

 

https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family
mailto:flores.jessicamari@brevardschools.org
mailto:ramos.burcu@brevardschools.org


  

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

                            CHALLENGE! 
Reading is the key to learning!       We want to close gaps and reduce 

          summer slide by encouraging our 

students to read this summer! Once again, we are teaming up 

with United Way to promote reading!  Every student who 

completes this challenge and turns in the completed postcard will 

get an ice cream from United Way in the fall.  Forms must be 

turned in by August 18, 2023. K-2 grade need to read at least 

ten books.  3rd – 6th graders need to read at least eight chapter 

books.  If your 1st – 2nd grade child would like to read chapter 

books, only eight will be required.  In addition to ice cream, we 

will have a drawing for some amazing additional prizes.  Have fun 

this summer and keep reading, Holland Hornets! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Many heartfelt congratulations to Paula Lo, Laurie Hering, 

Cindy Smith, and Mrs. Sheryl Spencer for their upcoming 

retirement!  They are retiring after many successful years as 

outstanding educators for Brevard Schools.  They will be 

sorely missed, and we wish them all the best in their well-

deserved retirement!   
 

CONGRATULATIONS Mrs. Lo, Mrs. Hering, Mrs. C. Smith 

and Mrs. Spencer!   

 

Perseverance 
The following students were recognized for 

demonstrating the greatest amount of our April 

Character Trait, PERSEVERANCE!  Students were 

nominated by each teacher for demonstrating 

strong PERSEVERANCE in their classrooms: 

Bonomo:  Bradley Cavaretta 

McDonald:  Carter Carothers 

Weatherspoon: Jackson Stevens 

Breder:  Jackson Mitchell 

McAuliffe:  Hazel Hofstede 

Patton:  Addilyn Garnish 

Culbreth:  Reilly Zielinski 

Grover:  Tucker Regas 

Hering: Abel Peeples 

Lo:  Aurora Long   

DeMarco: Jahden-Anthony Jackson  

Brohel:  Chase Zielinski 

Hodge.:  Jack Louden 

Smith, C.:  Dominic De Jesus Cabrera 

Manifold:  Sandra Quintana-Suarez 

Smith, T.:  Tanner Elam 

Wirta:  Aiden Corriveau 

Brown, R.: Jayde Durossette  

Christensen:  Adan Quintana Suarez 

Lane: Zoe Hufnagel 

Rodriguez:  Kali Toledo 

Donaldson: Grace Louden 

Joyce:  Nigel Guachichulca 

Spencer:  Morgan Goode 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

 

 

 

Class Placements: Sent via US Mail early August 
Meet Your Teacher:  Week of August 2nd, 10:00 am – 

noon, exact date TBA 
Kindergarten Readiness Assessments: Thursday, August 

10th - Monday, August 14th 
First Day of School for Students in 1st-6th Grades: 

Thursday, August 10th 
First Day for Kindergarten:  Tuesday, August 15th 

 



     

It’s not too late! 

Get yours today  

for just $22.00! 

MUSIC NEWS 

Holland Chorus Performed at Buena Vida Estates 

on April 18th. Their program includes music from 

the Rock & Roll and Broadway Musicals. 

Thank you to our Chorus chaperones – Mrs. 

Thornton, Mrs. Hayden, Mrs. Durossette, Mr. 

Tirpak, Mr. Hoffman.  We appreciate your time 

and support! 

Holland 5th and 6th Grade Orchestra performed at 

Buena Vida Estates on April 19th. 

Thank you to our Chaperones – Mrs. Post, Mrs. 

Wise, Mrs. Baduini, Mrs. Peterson, Mrs. Morgan, 

Mrs. Brown, Mrs. Baldon, and Mrs. Louden, Mrs. 

Harrell, and Mrs. Stepan. 

A special thank you to Mrs. Stephanie Thompson 

and Chick Fil A for providing lunch for our 

orchestra students and chaperones. 

 

The Holland Chorus 

Performed at Buena Vida 

Estates on April 18th. 

Their program included 

music from Rock & Roll 

and Broadway Musicals.  

Thank you to our  

         chaperones, Mrs.  

Thornton, Mrs. Hayden, Mrs. Durossette, Mr. 

Tirpak, and Mr. Hoffman.  We appreciate your 

time and support! 
 

Holland 5th and 6th Grade Orchestra performed 

at Buena Vida Estates on April 19th.   Thank you 

to our Chaperones, Mrs. Post, Mrs. Wise, Mrs. 

Baduini, Mrs. Peterson, Mrs. Morgan, Mrs. 

Brown, Mrs. Baldon, and Mrs. Louden, Mrs. 

Harrell, and Mrs. Stepan.  

A special thank you to Mrs. Stephanie 

Thompson and Chick Fil A for providing lunch 

for our orchestra students and chaperones.  

Summer School Information 

June 1 – 30 
Monday-Friday 
Arrival 7:15 am 

Breakfast 7:15-7:30  
Hours 7:30-12:30 

 

Free breakfast and lunch will be 
available.  If you received an invitation, 

please return it to school by next week. 
 

Thank you! 

SCHOOL NEWS 

 

Student lunch account balances 

will follow students to their next 

school if remaining in Brevard 

Public Schools, both negative and 

positive balances.  Thanks for 

dining with us! 

  
May 

Character 
Trait:  

COMMITMENT 

We are proud of the 

strong character of all 

our Hornets!  Thank 

you to our outstanding 

students for BEEING 

the change! 

May 11, 2023 

May 19, 2023 


